
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
REFER TO: M050420B

May 3, 2005

MEMORANDUM FOR: Luis A. Reyes 
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Andrew L. Bates, Acting Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON OFFICE OF NUCLEAR REACTOR REGULATION (NRR) PROGRAMS, 
PERFORMANCE, AND PLANS, 1:00 P.M., WEDNESDAY, APRIL 20, 2005, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE 
ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the status of the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (NRR) programs, 
performance, and plans.

The staff should continue its efforts to bring to closure important issues in the area of fire protection.
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